Greetings!  Thanks to a new report written by Cardinal Newman Society

President Patrick Reilly, the most common excuse for not adhering to Ex

corde Ecclesiae has just been demolished!

As you know, one of the most common excuses Catholic college presidents give for not following Rome is that they are afraid they will lose their government funding.

Back in the 1960s and 1970s, lots of Catholic colleges secularized so they would be able to receive government funding (or so they said at the time).

Well, guess what?  Most government funding is not threatened if a college has a strong religious identity, and college leaders often had other motives for secularizing their institutions.  Here is the study to prove it: http://www.capitalresearch.org/publications/foundation_watch/0203.htm.

Last month, you may recall, we notified you of a newsletter published in December by the Capital Research Center.  It was a glowing report on the

Cardinal Newman Society.  (See http://www.capitalresearch.org/publications/cc/2001/0112.htm.)  The

Capital Research Center (CRC) is a respected Washington, D.C., "think tank" that promotes effective philanthropy and nonprofit activity.

Because of Patrick's credentials as a leader and advisor to nonprofits and an authority on higher education and religious identity issues, CRC has named him a senior fellow and commissioned a report on the experiences of religious colleges with government funding.  This is the article to which we're alerting you.

Keep this article as a reference tool.  The next time a Catholic college president claims Ex corde Ecclesiae endangers federal funding, you'll have the facts you need to set him or her straight!  This canard must be exposed.

P.S.  Summer is coming soon, and Cardinal Newman Society really needs a couple of college students for interns.  If you know any college students who could volunteer for the summer, please send them our way! Alternatively, we would appreciate your tax-deductible gift to help cover interns' housing and travel expenses (about $4,000 per intern).
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